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May each and every one of you have a most blessed Christmas this year! 
We want to say thank you to all our members, sponsors and producers for all their 
support and involvement this past year! Good things will be happening in 2017! 
 
 
 
Get ready for all the district ropings coming in January!  It will be a busy month!! 
There will be an OTRA roping somewhere every weekend in January.  
Check the calendar, make a plan….and get those memberships purchased! 
 
 
 
There have been a few calls already about folks needing to plan vacation time for 
OTRA Finals….so for all you early planners… we will be starting on Tuesday, June 
27th and running through Monday, July 3.  The Open and #4.5 will start us off, then 
we plan on having the Golf Tournament the next day, like we did this year. And 
then we will run from the lower numbers on up. A more detailed daily schedule will 
be coming soon!  Make sure to get all your plans together so you can join us in 
Abilene in June & July! 
 
 
 
 
 
A very Merry Christmas…. 
and All Our Best to All of You! 
 
Tim & Whitney McCright         
Original Team Roping Association, Inc.                                                                        


